
 

From: Juraj Čorba <juraj.corba@gmail.com> 

Date: 2017-01-09 21:27 GMT+08:00 

Subject: Fwd: Groot Tornooi Zandhoven 2016 

To: jkjuh.tw@gmail.com 

Dear mrs.Huang, 

let me introduce myself, my name is Juraj Corba and I'm a foosball player from Slovakia. We 

wanted to attend at your event in december 2016 (Kaohsiung Open) but unfortunatelly I 

dislocated my leg and need to stay home for rehab. I want to ask you for a favor but it's a little 

bit specific. Me and my partner have a opportunity to represent Slovakia at ITSF World Cup 

2017 in Hamburg but if we want to play Open Doubles event, we need to take only 5 ITSF 

points more for our domestic Slovak ranking. I saw that you still don't have updated a results 

from your tournament so I want to ask you if it's possible to fill our names at the end of Open 

Doubles results list. I can send you a registration fee if it's necessary. I'll be extremely grateful 

for your willingness. Let me know if it's possible at all. Thank you so much! 

 

Best regards 

Juraj Corba 
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